
WARNING
Special Town Election

Town of Baltimore, Vermont

The legal voters of the Town of Baltimore, are hereby warned 
and notified to meet at the Baltimore Town Office, located 
at 1902 Baltimore Road, on Tuesday January 14, 2025 
beginning at 10 o’clock in the forenoon (10:00 AM) when the 
polls will open and continuing until 7 o’clock in the evening 
(7:00 PM) when the polls will close to vote by Australian 
Ballot to elect Justices of the Peace for the upcoming term.

The legal voters of the Town of Baltimore Vermont are 
further notified that  voter qualifications, registration 
and absentee voting relative to said election shall be as 
provided in Chapters 43, 51 and 55 of the Vermont Statutes 
Annotated.

Dated at Baltimore, Vermont this 12th day of November 2024.

Board of Civil Authority:
Deborah Bean, Town Clerk
Martha Jewett, Justice of the Peace
Wayne Wheelock, Justice of the Peace
Walter Rich, Selectboard Member
George Wheeler, Selectboard Member


